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APPI Volunteer Recognition Awards 

The Volunteer Recognition Awards annually celebrate those members who have 

made a significant contribution to the Institute and the planning profession. The 

following recipients of the awards were announced at the APPI Volunteer Awards 

and Appreciation Celebration on April 27, 2023. 

Outstanding Contribution to the Profession Award 

Beth Sanders, RPP 

Volunteer of the Year Award 

Erin O'Neill, RPP 

Exceptional Mentor Award 

Rachelle Dillon, RPP 

Rachelle Trovato, RPP 

Teresa Goldstein, RPP 

Yolanda Lew, RPP 

Council Service Awards 

Scott Low 

  

Long Term Service Recognition 

20 Years 
Cathy Acton, RPP  

Sandeep Agrawal, RPP  

Aaron Aubin, RPP  

Robert Buckle, RPP 

David R. Johnston, RPP 

Ken R. Johnson, RPP 

Robert Lipka, RPP 

Sylvain Losier, RPP 

 



Peter Ohm, RPP 

Jane Purvis, RPP 

Geoffrey Smith, RPP 

25 Years 
David Hales, RPP 

Tim Keating, RPP 

Randall McKay, RPP 

Robert McKay, RPP 

John Popoff, RPP 

Beverly Sandalack, RPP 

Sharon Stroick, RPP 

Craig Teal, RPP 

30 Years 
Roberto Binda, RPP 

Constance Gourley, RPP 

Jeff Greene, RPP 

Greg Hembroff, RPP 

Mark Sasges, RPP 

Bela Syal, RPP 

35 years 
Doug Leighton, RPP 

Susan M. Paton, RPP 

Robert Priebe, RPP 

40 Years 
Scott Pragnell, RPP 

Peter Vana, RPP 

Harry Harker, RPP, FCIP (41 years) 

Ronald M. Zazelenchuk, RPP (41 years) 

45 Years 
Robert Caldwell, FCIP  

John Rusling, RPP  

Ross Sharp, RPP  

 

APPI annually recognizes the contributions and achievements of our dedicated 

volunteers, the recipients of the APPI Volunteer Recognition Awards, as well as 

newly certified RPP members and long-term "milestone" RPP members. 

APPI Council acknowledges and appreciates everyone of you for the contributions 

that you make to the Institute and the profession in the advancement of planning. 
 

 

 

 

https://www.albertaplanners.com/awards-recognition/volunteer-recognition-program

